
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

                        

   

  

 

       

 

  

 

 

 

                         

                    

 

  

 

  

            

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent   Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org                    Fax: (503) 322-2193 

 

Calendar of  Events 

 
Monday, 1/13 

NKN District School Board Meeting; DO; 6:30 pm 

 

Tuesday, 1/14 

Site Council Meeting; 2:50 pm 

Parent Group Meeting; library; 6:00 pm 

 

Friday, 1/17 

NO School, District Wide In Service 

 

Monday, 1/20 

NO School, Martin Luther King Holiday 

 

Wenesday, 1/22 & Thursday, 1/23 

Multi Modular Early Childhood Screening 

 

Thursday, 1/30 

Family Night; 5:30 

Activity TBD 

 

 

 

  

   

 

           

 

Be Safe              Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

 

 

Thank You .... 

to our School Board Members for 

their service to our community and 

dedication to our students! 

If you would like to thank the 

Board Members directly, check out 

the NKN website at www.nknsd.org 

  

            

 

 

 
Incoming Kindergartners 

We are currently starting a list for next 

year's kindergarten students.  If you have a 

child who will be attending kindergarten in 

the fall of 2020, please contact the school 

office and let us know.  We want to make sure 

that we have a list of students before 

kindergarten registration is upon us.  Also, if 

you know of someone who has a child that will 

be attending kindergarten in the fall, please 

pass the word along.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Prepared - PE days are on 

Monday,Tuesdays and Thursdays 

Please help your child remember to wear 

tight fitting tennis shoes on those days.  

This helps to prevent injuries from 

slipping and falling along with help with 

better movement while participating in 

good physical education. Thank you. 

 

mailto:janmarien@nknsd.org


  

 

 

 

 
                                                              

       

                    

 

 

                                                                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The cold is here! 
Please send your child to school with his/her coat and wear appropriate clothing 

for the weather.  Recess is outside unless it is raining. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

     

Mrs. Rumage 
 

Mrs. Shepard 
 

Mrs. 
Baertlein Mrs. Briamcombe     Mrs. Herder 

Mckinnley C. 
 

Benjamin A. 
 

Lance B. Milena C. 
 

Ellianna B. 

Ian C. 
 

Avigail A. 
 

Abagayle C. Aidyn D. 
 

Tizoc B. 

Andrew G. 
 

Kitt C. 
 

Naomi C. Keegan R. 
 

Alexis C. 

Madison P. 
 

Lionel L. 
 

Adriana G. Mercer W. 
 

Abraham C. 

Payton S. 
 

Crystiana M. 
 

Oliver J. 
  

Elizabeth C. 

Robert S. 
 

Ernin S. 
 

Zachary L. 
  

Carter D. 

Dimiti T. 
 

Kierra T. 
 

Nakai M. 
  

Ivan G. 

    

Tanner M. 
  

Gael G. 

    

Henry M 
  

Abraham H. 

    

Daniel R 
  

Sophia R. 

    

Emma W 
   

        Mrs. 
Christensen 

 
Mr. Gordon 

 
Mr. Kinstedt 

   Tessa B. 
 

Hanna A. 
 

Miriam C. 
   Briza G. 

 
Alex B. 

 
Karsten J. 

   Ozzie G. 
 

Andy C. 
 

Karson M. 
   Mahala L. 

 
Josie F. 

 
Hayden M 

   

  

Acadia F. 
 

Blake N. 
   

  

David H. 
 

Jacquelyn R. 
   

  

Amethyst H. 
 

Bailey R. 
   

  

Kyrin M. 
 

Jaret T. 
   

  

Tia M. 
 

Lakyn W. 
   

  

Gracie O. 
 

Caleb W. 
   

  

Lorelei T. 
 

Kelcy W. 
   

 

  
 

     

   
 

     

   
 

     

   
 

     

   
 

     

   
 

     

   
 

     

   
         
         
         
         
         
         
         
      

            
 

   
        

        For December 2019! 

 

 

 

Just a reminder – Parents if you have not done so already there is still time to do the 

Parent Nutrition Program Survey and will be open until 11:45 pm on 1/13/20.  Your input 

is important.  Thank you.   



 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Do YOU WANT TO    
To participate in volunteering, going on field trips and helping in the classroom, etc. it is district 
policy to have an approved volunteer application on file.  Volunteer applications stay on file for 
three years.  Applications are available in the office.  

 

Free to all 2-6 year 

olds, regardless of 

income. 

Early Childhood Screening Fair 

Exams for Tillamook County Kids 

January 22 and 23 
Held at Tillamook County Fair Grounds, For an appointment and 
more information call 503-815-2292,  door to door transportation 
available – Ask when you call   

 

Amazing Student Drawings 

 

Mindfulness and Self Care SOS Tillamook calendars.  

 Students provided art work and there were so many 

great self-care ideas that there will be an art show,  

Tuesday, January 21, 2020.  This event will be held at 

the Tillamook Library from 5:30 to 7:00 pm.  Come join 

everyone and view all the drawings that were submitted 

from students in Tillamook County.  The photo to the left 

is one of the drawing that was chosen to be in the 

calendar and a student from GGS, Tia M.   

Treasure Awards Employee Recognition Nomination 

Treasure Awards recognize Neah-Kah-Nie School Disrtict employees for exceptional service to 

education.  Students, parents, community members, volunteers, and school district employees 

are encouraged to nominate a school district employee for this award.  If you would like to 

nominate a school distrct employee, nominations must be received before the end of the 

trimester (November 1st, February 1st, and May 15th). 

You can pick up a form in the office or on the district website, nknsd.org. 
 


